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POST OFFICE BOX 551, 32302-0551 
215 SOUTH MONROE STREET, SUITE 420 
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January 17,2008 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 070603-TL 

R. DAVID PRESCOll  

HAROLD F. X. PURNELL 

MARSHA E. RULE 

GARY R. RUTLEDGE 

MAGGIE M. SCHULTZ 

GOVERNMENTAL CONSULTANTS 

JONATHAN M. COSTELLO 

MARGARET A. MENDUNI 

HAND DELIVERY 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of GTC, Inc. d/b/a Fairpoint Communications are an original 
and fifteen copies of Fairpoint's Notice of Filing Affidavit of Mailing Customer Notice. 

Please acknowledge receipt of these documents by stamping the extra copy of this letter 
"filed" and returning the copy to me. 

n 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing. 

-,, 

c,w. ___ 
f333 - 

Sincerely, 

G4.X I 
d H / r l  

Enclosures 
cc: Adam Teitzman, Esq. 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition of GTC, Inc. d/b/a ) 
Fairpoint Communications, for ) Docket No. 070603-TL 
Approval of Realignment of Port ) 
St. Joe and Beaches Exchange 1 Filed: January 17,2008 
Boundaries. 1 

GTC, INC. D/B/A FAIRPOINT COMMUNICATIONS’ 
NOTICE OF FILING AFFIDAVIT OF 

MAILING CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Petitioner, GTC, Inc. d/b/a Fairpoint Communications (“FairPoint”), by and through its 

undersigned counsel, hereby gives Notice of Filing the attached Affidavit of Mailing evidencing and 

confirming that the Customer Notice has been provided by United States Mail, Certified Mail, 

Return Receipt Requested, to the Fairpoint customers who would have their telephone numbers 

changed in the event the Florida Public Service Commission approves the Petition for Approval of 

Realignment of Port St. Joe and Beaches Exchanges Boundaries filed by Fairpoint in this docket. 

Respectfully submitted, 

JOHN M. LOC~WWOD, ESQ. 
Rutledge, Ecenia, Pumell & Hoffman, P.A. 
P. 0. Box 551 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 
Telephone: 850-68 1-6788 
Telecopier: 850-681 -65 15 

Attorneys for GTC, Inc. d/b/a Fairpoint 
Communications 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a copy of the foregoing was fumished by Hand Delivery to the 
following this 17'" day of January, 2008: 

Adam J. Teitzman, Esq. 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Room 370 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

gtcom\noticeolinailing.realignment 

2 



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition of GTC, Inc. d/b/a 

Approval of Realignment of Port 

) 

) 
FairPoint Communications, for 1 

St. Joe and Beaches Exchange ) 
Boundaries. ) 

Docket No. 070603-TL 

AFFIDAVIT OF MAILING 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF GULF 

Before me, the undersigned authority, authorized to administer oaths and take 

acknowledgments, personally appeared R. MARK ELLMER, who, after being duly sworn on 

oath, did depose and state as follows: 

1. That he is the Director Support Revenues for 

GTC, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications ( “Fairpoint”). 

2.  That on December 20, 2007, he did send by Certified Mail, Return Receipt 

Requested, the letters (customer notices) attached hereto to each of the twenty Fairpoint 

customers who would be transferred from the Beaches Exchange to the Port St. Joe Exchange if 

Fairpoint’s Petition for Approval of Realignment of Port St. Joe and Beaches Exchange 

Boundaries is approved by the Florida Public Service Commission, as evidenced by the attached 

copies of the certified mail receipts. Copies of the letters (customer notices) and certified mail 

receipts are attached hereto as Composite Exhibit A. 

3. That he has provided a list of all of the recipients of the letters (customer notices) 

with names and addresses in Exhibit B to this Affidavit. 



4. Further Affiant Sayeth Not. 

k m k  
R. MARK ELLMER 

Sworn to and subscribed before me this 15th day of January, 2008, by R. MARK 
ELLMER, who is personally known to me. 

Print Name 
NOTARY PUBLIC 
My Commission Expires: 



Fa'*o,f#t 
www.fairpoint.com 

su I 
502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Ms. Molly Squires 
106 Stingray LN 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3334 

Dear: Ms.Squires 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le,, there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas16 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett~psc.state.fl.us_, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to 
do so at www.floridapsc.com. or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

track the progress of this request, you may 

'Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589, 636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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ww.fairpoint.com 

su I 
502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Ms. Jennifer Ashcraft 
7172 W. HWY 98 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-1615 

Dear: Ms.Ashcraft 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (i.e., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas* in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridaosc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571,588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7200 

December 20,2007 

Mr. Robert Green 
21 9 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3943 

Dear: Mr.Green 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas‘* in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls, 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www,floridatm.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589, 636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20, 2007 

Ms. Gwen Parrish 
151 Beach St. 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3768 

Dear: Ms. Parrish 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chancae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas' in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589, 636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
21 3 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-2573 

Dear: Mr.Bernal 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your teleDhone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas13 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@.w.c.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at _wl?Yw.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563,571,588,589,636,722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
213 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-4085 

Dear: Mr.Berna1 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notif) friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas” in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarret t~~sc.s tate. f l .us,  or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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su I 
502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20, 2007 

Mr. Edward McNally 
105 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3922 

Dear: Mr.McNally 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas14 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@,psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridaDsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772  7288 

December 20,2007 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
206 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-6325 

Dear: Ms.Phinizy 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas’ in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22,2008 (one 
month from mail date) and reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the 
progress of this request, you may do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589, 636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Mr. Jerry Williams 
I I 9  Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3999 

Dear: Mr.Williams 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanqe from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number, 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas” in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@Dsc.state.fl.t& or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridaosc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563,571,588,589,636,722,732, and 753. 
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Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
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December 20,2007 

Mr. Billy Carr 
209 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3684 

Dear: Mr.Carr 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your teleDhone number would change from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days af’ter FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas5 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@Dsc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridaDsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
208 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3514 

Dear: Ms.Phinizy 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanqe from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areasi5 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20, 2007 

Mr. Billy Carr 
210 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3416 

Dear: Mr.Carr 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your teleDhone number would change from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas’ in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@lpsc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www,floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

‘ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636,722, 732, and 753. 
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December 20, 2007 

Mr. Billy Carr 
212 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3415 

Dear: Mr.Carr 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your teleDhone number would change from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas" in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and I O  cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@mc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571,588, 589,636,722,732, and 753. 
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December 20, 2007 

Mr. Allen Cox 
177 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-2821 

Dear: Mr.Cox 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, Fairpoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your teleDhone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas" in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett~psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-41 3-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22,2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563,571,588, 589,636,722, 732, and 753. 
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December 20,2007 

Mr. Allen Cox 
173 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-2820 

Dear: Mr.Cox 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, Fairpoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas’ in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to nibarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridawc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571,588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 



Fa’%b,nt 
www.fairpoint.com 

s‘ I 
502 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Ms. B. Price 
244 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-8548 

Dear: Ms.Price 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas3 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
rninute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@mc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-41 3-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22,2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www,floridapsc,com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

~ ~~ ~ 

‘ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 508, 589,636,722,732, and 753. 
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December 20,2007 

Ms. Verna Burch 
218 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-5351 

Dear: Ms.Burch 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chanqe from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas4 in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc,state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc,com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

'Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441,563,571,588, 589,636,722, 732, and 753. 
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Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
Phone 800 772 7288 

December 20,2007 

Mr. John Labiak 
109 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-1610 

Dear: Mr.Labiak 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of “The Beaches” area, and your teleDhone number would change from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas’ in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22,2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

Fairpoint Communications 

’ Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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December 20,2007 

Mr. Harry Boyd 
225 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-3528 

Dear: Mr. Boyd 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas" in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@Dsc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.fIoridaDsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589,636, 722, 732, and 753. 
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December 20, 2007 

Ms. Deborah Kirby 
196 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Telephone Service 850-647-5705 

Dear: Ms.Kirby 

To prepare for future demands for service and the growth of the area that will eventually comprise 
the WindMark Beach Development and adjacent St. Joe Beach area, FairPoint has requested 
permission from the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) to change our serving area 
boundaries for a portion of south Gulf County. 

If this request is granted, this would mean that you would be in the Port St. Joe serving area 
instead of "The Beaches" area, and your telephone number would chanae from a 647 number to 
a 227 or 229 number. 

In order to give you plenty of time to notify friends, family and business associates of the change, 
your old number would continue to work for one year along with the new one (Le., there would be 
two ways to reach you) after FPSC approval of this request and implementation. Implementation 
of this request would be approximately 90 days after FPSC approval. 

After this one-year period, calls made to some areas2' in Bay County, including Panama City 
Beach, Youngstown, Fountain, Lynn Haven and Southport, would be billed as long distance calls. 
Calls to the Panama City business district and adjoining residential neighborhoods would remain 
25 cents for residential calls and 10 cents for the first minute and 6 cents for each additional 
minute for business calls. 

These changes are proposed and cannot be implemented without FPSC approval. If you have 
any comments or concerns that you would like the FPSC to consider before making a decision, 
please send them to: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Alternatively, you may send an e-mail to mbarrett@psc.state.fl.us, or call Mr. Michael Barrett at 
850-413-6544. All correspondence should be submitted no later than January 22, 2008 and 
reference Docket No. 070603-TL. If you would like to track the progress of this request, you may 
do so at www.floridapsc.com or by calling Mr. Barrett. 

Sincerely, 

FairPoint Communications 

' Telephone numbers beginning with 230, 233, 234, 235, 236, 238, 265, 271, 277, 303, 334, 403, 
441, 563, 571, 588, 589, 636,722, 732, and 753. 
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Phvsical Address Billina Address 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
206 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-6325 

Mr. Allen Cox 
173 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-2820 

Ms. B. Price 
244 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-8548 

Ms. Verna Burch 
218 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-5351 

Mr. Billy Carr 
209 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3684 

Ms. Gwen Parrish 
151 Beach St. 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3768 

Mr. Billy Carr 
210 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-341 6 

Ms. Jennifer Ashcraft 
7172 W. HWY 98 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-1 61 5 

Mr. John Labiak 
109 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-1610 

Mr. Billy Carr 
212 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-341 5 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
2010 HWY C30 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-6325 

Mr. Allen Cox 
31 7 Monumnet Ave 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-2820 

Ms. B. Price 
PO Box 713 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
850-647-8548 

Ms. Verna Burch 
PO Box 117 
Port St. Joe, FL 32457 
850-647-5351 

Mr. Billy Carr 
2010 HWY C30 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3684 

Ms. Gwen Parrish 
151 Beach St. 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3768 

Mr. Billy Carr 
2010 HWY C30 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-341 6 

Ms. Jennifer Ashcraft 
7172 W. HWY 98 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-161 5 

Mr. John Labiak 
31 7 Monument Ave 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-1 61 0 

Mr. Billy Carr 
2010 HWY C30 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-341 5 

EXHIBIT m 



Mr. Harry Boyd 
225 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3528 

Mr. Allen Cox 
177 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-282 1 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
213 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-2573 

Mr. Edward McNally 
105 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3922 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
208 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-351 4 

Ms. Molly Squires 
106 Stingray LN 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3334 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
21 3 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-4085 

Mr. Robert Green 
219 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3943 

Mr. Jerry Williams 
11 9 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3999 

Ms. Deborah Kirby 
196 Watermark Way 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-5705 

Mr. Harry Boyd 
PO Box 522 
Pine Mountain, GA 31822 
850-647-3528 

Mr. Allen Cox 
317 Monumnet Ave 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-2821 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
PO Box 14219 
Mexico Beach, FL 3241 0 
850-647-2573 

Mr. Edward McNally 
4649 W HWY 98 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3922 

Ms. Carolyn Phinizy 
2010 HWY C30 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3514 

Ms. Molly Squires 
106 Stingray LN 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-3334 

Mr. Richard Bernal 
PO Box 14219 
Mexico Beach, FL 3241 0 
850-647-4085 

Mr. Robert Green 
341 9 Via Lido #607 
Newport Beach, CA 92633 
850-647-3943 

Mr. Jerry Williams 
1305 Bay Tree Rd 
Valdosta, GA 31 602 
850-647-3999 

Ms. Deborah Kirby 
317 Monument Ave 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850-647-5705 


